A recent testimonial letter sent to Stacy from a happy client!

Dear Stacy,

We are thrilled to inform you that you have been selected for the voiceover role
in the Encierro Short Film thesis project! Your audition truly stood out, and we
were incredibly impressed by your talent and dedication.

The director was very happy with your performance, and we are excited to have
you on board. We believe you will bring something special to the project, and

we can't wait to start working with you.

Thank you once again for your time and effort. We look forward to collaborating
with you on this exciting journey.

Best Regards,

David "Bo" White
Writer/Producer

Jane Negiera
Writer/Director
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